
St. Catharine of Siena School  
2330 Perkiomen Avenue 

Reading, PA  19606 
 

January 5, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

If you intend to RE-ENROLL your child / children in St. Catharine of Siena School for the 2017-2018 

School Year, please complete the section below and return this page to the school office no later than 

January 27, 2017. 

Failure to return the Tuition Re-Enrollment Form, by due date, with fees paid, will put your child / 

children on the waiting list for the next year.  This procedure is necessary to help us determine an 

enrollment figure for classroom size, ordering of textbooks, school supplies, etc. 

Sincerely,  

 

Sister Teresa Ballisty, I.H.M. 

Principal 

 

 

PLEASE INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING: 

REGISTRATION FEE:   

ONE CHILD (K – 8
th

)    $75   (register by January 27, 2017 and pay just $50) 

FAMILY (K – 8
th

)              $100   (register by January 27, 2017 and pay just $75) 

 

Please keep these student(s) on roll at St. Catharine of Siena School for 2017-18 school term. 

Family Name ________________________________________ 

Student’s Name ______________________________________         Grade for Fall 2017 ________ 

Student’s Name ______________________________________         Grade for Fall 2017 ________ 

Student’s Name ______________________________________         Grade for Fall 2017 ________ 

Student’s Name ______________________________________         Grade for Fall 2017 ________ 

 

RE-ENROLLMENT FEE of  $   _______      was paid on    ___________     Check No.   _______ 

 

Fees are NON-REFUNDABLE 


